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JOHN A. WILSON JOINED THE STAFF of George A. Touche & Co. 
(now Touche, Ross, Bailey & Smart) Canada in 1928; became a 
member of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Ontario in 1933 
and was made a partner in 1943. He has been active in Institute affairs 
as president of the Ontario Institute in 1950, and currently as president 
of The Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants. 

Mr. Wilson represented The Canadian Institute at the Golden 
Jubilee of the New Zealand Association of Accountants in the spring 
of 1960; also at the Asian and Pacific Conference of Accounting held 
in Australia, April 1960. He delivered two papers there, one on 
Independence in Public Practice and the other on Punched Card and 
Electronic Data Processing. He also had the honor of speaking not 
only on behalf of the Canadian Institute but on behalf of the account­
ing delegates from other countries. 

He served as Governor of the Canadian Tax Foundation, an organi­
zation sponsored by The Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants 
and the Bar Association and was Chairman of the Board of Governors 
in 1956. 

Mr. Wilson is chairman of the International Committee of TROBAS. 



T H E O P E N D O O R 

A N ANNOUNCEMENT HAS RECENTLY GONE OUT TO CLIENTS from which 
it may be seen that the international group of Touche, Ross, Bailey 
& Smart is now established in 95 offices in 21 countries throughout 
the world. Visits to our offices by accountants from other countries 
are occurring more frequently. It is apparent that we are truly 
international. 

You may ask, what does this signify to a manager, supervisor or 
senior submerged in his daily problems of satisfying the demands of 
clients? Is this a source from which he may derive satisfaction and 
comfort? 

In the professional practice of accountancy, the rewards quite often 
go to those persons who have managed to acquire not only technical 
knowledge but depth in understanding of business, finance, and world 
affairs. An appreciation of what other people and other countries are 
doing is necessary if a proper balance is to be maintained in develop­
ing ideas, theories and techniques. 

Our international organization has opened the door to important 
sources of information relating to these other countries and their 
business worlds. The boundaries for success have been moved beyond 
the scope of any one country and now circle the globe. A knowledge 
of another language may suddenly turn into a valuable asset. 

Far from being at the bottom of the list is the satisfaction of know­
ing that you are part of an organization which is looking to the future 
in shaping its plans and is building something which, in turn, may 
enhance your future prospects. It is gratifying to know that the name 
of your firm is recognized in many of the important countries of the 
world and that the financial statements you have helped produce will 
be accepted in these various countries due to the reputation and good 
name of the firm having been established beforehand. 

When you write that paper for The Quarterly it will be with the 
knowledge that your experience is being made available virtually 
around the world and in return you will hope to gain by the experience 
of those people in other countries. The need for an exchange of 
accounting and business experience throughout the world is great. 
You will now have an opportunity of participating in it. 
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